



## Simply Fun Childcare Centers

## WINTER'S CLOSURE

Monday, December 23, 2024 – Wednesday, January 01, 2025

All centers will resume opening on Thursday, January 02, 2025



Dear Simply Fun Families,

As we celebrate the holiday season and say goodbye to 2024, I want to thank you for being such a wonderful part of our Simply Fun Childcare Centers' family. This year has been filled with joy, growth, and precious milestones, made possible by your support and the dedication of our team.

May your holidays be filled with warmth, love, and special moments with your loved ones. We're excited for the adventures that await in 2025 and can't wait to share them with you

Wishing you a joyful Christmas and a bright, happy New Year!

Warm regards, Brenda Irvine - Owner







## Simply Fun Childcare Centers

Dear Simply Fun Families,

Happy New Year! We're excited to start 2025 with a month full of engaging and creative activities across all our centers. January's theme is **Winter Wonderland**, and we have a variety of fun learning opportunities planned for your little ones.

## **Highlights of January Activities:**

- Sensory Play: The children will explore winter sensory bins and snow sensory bins, fostering curiosity through touch and imagination.
- Creative Crafts: We'll create beautiful snowman art, winter mittens and hats, and snowflake suncatchers to bring the magic of winter indoors.
- Color Mixing Fun: Using paints and other materials, the children will discover the science of colors by mixing hues to make new shades.
- All About Hibernation: We'll learn about animals that hibernate during winter, helping children connect with nature and seasonal changes.
- Special Days:
  - ✓ Snow Cookies: A fun baking and decorating activity to create delicious winter-themed treats.
  - ✓ Hot Cocoa Day: A cozy day to enjoy warm cocoa and learn about this
    delightful winter drink.
  - ✓ Pajama Day: A favorite for all! Children can wear their comfy PJs to school for a day of relaxation and fun.

We can't wait to share these wonderful experiences with your children as we embrace the season's beauty and joy. Thank you for being part of the Simply Fun Centers family, and let's make January a month to remember!

Warm regards, Simply Fun Team